
 State of Wisconsin 
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM 

 

 

DATE: 7/31/2017 PROJECT NAME: Lloyd’s Seneca Oasis/Betty’s Bonzai 

   

TIME: 11:50AM BRRTS #:  03-72-000291 

 

TO: File 

 

FROM: Matthew Vitale, WDNR  

  

Subject: Status Update from  Ron Anderson, METCO Environmental  

   

NOTES: Ron received the new PM email; requested the letter not be sent to the RP.  

 Status update: The project is moving along and a report will be sent after GW monitoring is 

completed. 

  

     

 


